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NOTICE 

September 14, 2022 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Expected Disruption Friday at Terminal 3 Departures 
 
On Friday, September 16, 2022, SFO is anticipating a large free-speech demonstration on the 
Departures level in front of Terminal 3. The organizers have indicated an intention to disrupt traffic in 
front of the terminal on the Departures level, sometime during the hours of 1pm to 6pm. All traffic will 
be sharing the center island curb during parts of the demonstration. Taxi drivers dropping off 
customers may wish to use the arrivals level to avoid congestion during these hours. 
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